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Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

RE: M-2021-013 Hofacker Borrow Second Adequacy Review Letter 
1 message

Kirk Bergstrom <KirkBergstrom@amesco.com> Fri, Apr 9, 2021 at 2:41 PM
To: "Cazier - DNR, Tim" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>, Damien Chavarria <DamienChavarria@amesco.com>
Cc: Michael Cunningham <michaela.cunningham@state.co.us>, Sara Stevenson-Benn - DNR <sara.stevenson-
benn@state.co.us>

Tim,

Although we, at Ames Construc�on, appreciate the effort and support you and your team has provided us throughout
the applica�on process, I regret to inform you we will be withdrawing our 111 applica�on from the Colorado Division
of Reclama�on, Mining, and Safety permi�ng process.  We have been no�fied by the Larimer County Planning
Department that they will not be able to provide permit approval in a �mely manner.  For this reason we are pursuing
other borrow sources outside Larimer County.

 

If you have any ques�ons please reach out any�me.  It was a pleasure working with you.

Thanks,

Kirk

 

Kirk Bergstrom
Project Manager
KirkBergstrom@amesco.com
Mobile: (720) 334-3680
Rocky Mountain: 303-363-1000
18450 E. 28th Ave.
Aurora CO 80011 AmesConstruction.com

Instilling True Confidence. Delivering Success.

The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain proprietary,
business-confidential and/or privileged material.  If you are not the intended recipient of this message you are hereby notified
that any use, review, retransmission, dissemination, publication, distribution, reproduction or any action taken in reliance upon
this message is prohibited.  If you received this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material.

Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender and may not necessarily reflect the views of the company.

From: Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 6, 2021 3:06 PM 
To: Kirk Bergstrom <KirkBergstrom@amesco.com> 
Cc: Michael Cunningham <michaela.cunningham@state.co.us>; Sara Stevenson-Benn - DNR <sara.stevenson-
benn@state.co.us> 
Subject: M-2021-013 Hofacker Borrow Second Adequacy Review Le�er

 

Kirk,
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As I have not heard from Ames that a withdrawal of the subject 111 application is forthcoming and the current decision
date is this Friday, I finished the attached second adequacy review letter I had nearly completed a few weeks ago when
we received additional submittals from you.  The attached review includes those additional submittals.

 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 

Tim Cazier, P.E.

Environmental Protection Specialist III - Engineering

 

[I am working remotely - please call me at 303-328-5229]

 

 

P 303.866.3567 x8169  |  F 303.832.8106  |  C 303.328.5229

1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203

tim.cazier@state.co.us  |   https://drms.colorado.gov
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